MONTEREY‘ PENINSULA
A TER

MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

NOTICE

OF
PUBLIC HEARING

“Consider Request for Variance from
Separate Supply Lines Requirement at a New
SFD at 26425 Laureles Grade, Carmel Valley,
APN: 416-051-005” Applicant: James Ryan
McNickle

A public hearing is scheduled on:

Date: January 23, 2020

Time: Meeting begins at 6:00 P.M.

Location: Monterey Peninsula Water Management
District, 5 Harris Ct, Bldg. G. Monterey, CA

Variance information can be found at mpwmd.net under Rule 90

For further information, call or email Stephanie Kister 831-658-5601
(skister@mpwmd.net) or write Monterey Peninsula Water
Management District, P.O. Box 85, Monterey, California 93942,



